
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

26th September 2017 
KS2 Girls Football  

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
You may remember I sent a letter out before the summer holiday asking for volunteers to 
help with the setting up and running of a girl’s football club with the intention of 
developing the girl’s skills, confidence and resilience as well as giving them the 
opportunity to play games against other schools. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank those of you who said you could help and 
inform you that Tuesday, after school, seems like the best night to run this club from 3.15 
– 4.15 pm.  
 
We will start next week, Tuesday 3rd October and run until Easter. 
 
This is an exciting new venture and I know that many of the girls are excited and keen to 
come along. Any of the girls in years 3, 4, 5 or 6 are welcome come along to these free 
training sessions, even if they don’t want to play on the team.   
 
The girls will need to wear their P.E Kit, including tracksuit bottoms, hoodies and 
waterproof jackets as we move into the colder, wetter weather. It is also important to 
wear shin pads and football boots. 
Let the FUN begin! 
 
Many Thanks 
Mrs Fortescue 

 

 
My daughter, --------------------------------------------------------------, would like to attend 
football training on Tuesdays after school. 
 
Signed --------------------------------------------------------------  (Parent/Legal Guardian) 
 
 

 
 

 

 


